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Adam Zack

From: Erika Shook
Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 8:18 AM
To: Adam Zack; Linda Ann Kuller
Subject: FW: Comments re. Comprehensive Plan Update - Water

 
 

From: Rick Hughes  
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 10:34 PM 
To: Shaun Hubbard <shaunalice@gmail.com>; Mike Thomas <miket@sanjuanco.com>; Erika Shook 
<erikas@sanjuanco.com> 
Subject: Re: Comments re. Comprehensive Plan Update ‐ Water 

 
Shaun: 
 
Thank you for your comments. 
 
Best regards, 

Rick Hughes 
San Juan County Council 
Orcas/Waldron Island 
District #2  
Rickh@sanjuanco.com 
360-472-0253 
 
 
On May 15, 2018, at 9:21 PM, Shaun Hubbard <shaunalice@gmail.com> wrote: 

Dear Council Members, 
Regarding the upcoming discussion of the vision statement for the Comprehensive Plan Update, 
I would like to put my vote in for placing importance on our islands’ fresh water supply. The fact 
that we don’t really know what our natural water resources are makes me very nervous. We do 
know that water is finite. Please stress the importance of acquiring the scientific data that can 
measure and monitor our water supply. Without this knowledge, my concern is that we will think 
we have plenty without really knowing. Basing future decisions on something less than reality 
could spell trouble, especially in light of inevitable climate change impacts and population 
growth. 
Thank you for your consideration of this topic. 
—Shaun Hubbard 


